Christmas Music Concert
Wednesday 13th December from 7:00pm

Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child has expressed an interest in performing in the Christmas Music Concert on Wednesday 13" December at
7:00pm. The concert will celebrate the musical achievements of those children who have peripatetic lessons in school
and lessons outside school and also the choir.

Whilst we understand parents wanting to take their children home to bed if they have performed during the first half
of the concert, we would very much appreciate it if you would stay for the entire concert to give your support and

encouragement to those children performing in the second half.

Tickets for the concert are available to purchase via ParentPay and are £1.50 each. If you wish to purchase tickets,
please complete the form below and return and pay for your tickets online.

Please complete the consent slip below if you are happy for you child to take part.

Yours sincerely,

Miss C Hunt
Music Co-ordinator

To: Miss Hunt

I give permission for my child...................c Class............

to take part in the Christmas Music Concert in school on Wednesday 13" December at 7:00pm. I will make
arrangements for my child to be collected at the end of the performance. If you child has music lessons outside
school and would like to take part in this event, please let Miss Hunt know which piece he/she will play.

Please tick
My child is performing with the choir

My child is playing a musical instrument

Piece to be played...............

Signed ....coooviiiii (Parent/Guardian)

SIGNed ..o (Parent/Guardian)

I wish to purchase ............... tickets for the Christmas Concert (Tickets cost £1.50 each and can be paid for
through ParentPay)

If your child has music lessons outside school and would like to take part in this event please let Miss Hunt know
which piece he/she will play.

Instrument to be played ...........coooiiiiiiiiii

Piecetobeplayed .......coooviiiiiiii






